
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
CALAVERAS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT
RECOGNIZES CHARLES PALMER.

Charles Palmer has
faithfully served the
ratepayers of the
Calaveras County Water
District for 20 years.

Charles' devotion to
improving the quality of
life for Calaveras
County residents is
represented in projects
like Ebbetts Pass Reach
3A, Reach 1, and the
West Point Water
System Improvements.

Charles was instrumental in securing grant funds for critical District
projects including the Ebbetts Pass Redwood Tanks Replacement Project,
West Point/Wilseyville Wastewater Treatment Plants Consolidation
Project, West Point Clearwell Replacement Project, West Point
Distribution System Replacement Project, Vallecito Wastewater
Treatment Plant MBR Implementation Project, and Jenny Lind Water
Treatment Plant Pre-Treatment Project.

The Board of Directors of the Calaveras County Water District and all
coworkers wish Charles all the best in retirement and sincere gratitude for
his work and devotion to CCWD and Calaveras County.


